
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  

 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240207. 

 
You requested the following information, please also see our response on the 
attached spreadsheet: 

 
Dear South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust, 

 
Please can you supply any and all information relating to this vehicle - GX64 
FRU - which used to belong to your service prior to being auctioned off. 

 
Please can you include any servicing and repair history and also please can 
you disclose as it is no longer in operational service with yourselves and as 
such doesn't breach any operational security issues, it's fleet number and 
base location. 

 
Please see attached spreadsheet. 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 


